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10th April 2007 
 
Dear  
 
I refer to the review of your private hire and hackney carriage 
driver’s licence. 
 
The Taxis Committee will consider this matter on the 18th April 
2007 at approximately 6.00pm Committee Room 4, at the Council 
House, Priory Road, Dudley. 
 
You will be required to attend this meeting to make your 
representation in person to the Committee. You have the right to 
have someone to speak on your behalf if you so wish. 
 
It is essential that you attend this meeting and I would be 
grateful if you would confirm attendance and whether or not you 
will be represented. Please note that if you fail to attend 
without reasonable excuse this matter is likely to be heard in 
your absence. 
 
It is important for you to understand that if the Committee 
determine that your licence is suspended or revoked, in the 
interests of public safety in accordance with section 61 2(b) or 
the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, you will 
NOT be able to work as a private hire or hackney carriage driver 
from the date of the Committee decision. 
 
I have enclosed a copy of the report to be placed before the 
Elected Members for your information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Licensing Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


